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Madame Chair, 

Distinguished Delegates, 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

On behalf of the German delegation, let me extend our thanks to the 

Population Division and to the members of the Secretariat for their efforts 

in organizing the CPD. We appreciate the constant support they have 

given the delegations before and during negotiations. Their support is 

vital for the success of the commission. 

We are convinced this year's CPD session on IIChanging population age 

structures and sustainable development" will make an important 

contribution to the implementation of the ICPD Programme of Action and 

the 2030 Agenda's Sustainable Development Goals. The reports 

prepared by the Population Division and UNFPA provide thoughtful 

guidance on this complex matter, and we would like to encourage the 

Population Division and UNFPA to continue their work together providing 

data, best practices and state-of-the-art research and analysis to 
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